
MIX Diamond Knurled Toilet Roll Holder With Plate

Centres (C)

214mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX1/TRHOLDER/232

Projection (P)

98mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

232mm

Length (L)

196mm

In-situ and product photographed in our aged brass (BEL) and aged nickel (NBP) finishes.
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MIX 
Diamond 
bathroom 
collection
Contemporary

For those seeking a truly 
personalised look, our innovative 
collection of interchangeable 
cabinet hardware, MIX, gives you 
more control over your design and 
now extends to a range of bold 
bathroom accessories.



MIX Diamond Knurled Large Hook With Horizontal Plate

Centres (C)

88mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX1/H/HOOK/106

Projection (P)

64mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

22mm

Plate Length (PL)

106mm

Length (L)

70mm

MIX Diamond Knurled Hand Towel Rail With Plate

Centres (C)

344mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX1/HTRAIL/250

Projection (P)

95mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

19mm

Plate Length (PL)

362mm

Length (L)

326mm

MIX Diamond Knurled Large Hook With Vertical Plate

Centres (C)

88mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX1/V/HOOK/106

Projection (P)

64mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

22mm

Plate Length (PL)

106mm

Length (L)

70mm

C

PL

PW

L

P

C

BD
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PW
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C

BD
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PL

PW

L
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MIX Diamond Knurled Bath Towel Rail With Plate

Centres (C)

518mm

668mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

35mm

Code

MIX1/BTRAIL/450

MIX1/BTRAIL/600

Projection (P)

90mm

90mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

19mm

19mm

Plate Length (PL)

536mm

686mm

Length (L)

500mm

650mm

L

P

C

PL

PW

BD



MIX Straight Knurled Toilet Roll Holder With Plate

Centres (C)

214mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX2/TRHOLDER/232

Projection (P)

98mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

232mm

Length (L)

196mm

In-situ and product photographed in our aged brass (BEL) and aged nickel (NBP) finishes.

L

P

C

MIX 
Straight 
bathroom 
collection
Contemporary

For those seeking a truly 
personalised look, our innovative 
collection of interchangeable 
cabinet hardware, MIX, gives you 
more control over your design and 
now extends to a range of bold 
bathroom accessories.
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MIX Straight Knurled Large Hook With Horizontal Plate

Centres (C)

88mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX2/H/HOOK/106

Projection (P)

64mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

22mm

Plate Length (PL)

106mm

Length (L)

70mm

MIX Straight Knurled Hand Towel Rail With Plate

Centres (C)

344mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX2/HTRAIL/250

Projection (P)

95mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

19mm

Plate Length (PL)

362mm

Length (L)

326mm

MIX Straight Knurled Large Hook With Vertical Plate

Centres (C)

88mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX2/V/HOOK/106

Projection (P)

64mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

22mm

Plate Length (PL)

106mm

Length (L)

70mm

C

PL

PW

L

P

C

BD

PL

PW

P

BD

C

BD

P
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L

L
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MIX Straight Knurled Bath Towel Rail With Plate

Centres (C)

518mm

668mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

35mm

Code

MIX2/BTRAIL/450

MIX2/BTRAIL/600

Projection (P)

90mm

90mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

19mm

19mm

Plate Length (PL)

536mm

686mm

Length (L)

500mm

650mm

L

P

C

PL

PW

BD



MIX Plain Toilet Roll Holder With Plate

Centres (C)

214mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX3/TRHOLDER/232

Projection (P)

98mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

232mm

Length (L)

196mm

In-situ and product photographed in our aged brass (BEL) and aged nickel (NBP) finishes.

L

P

C

MIX Plain 
bathroom 
collection
Contemporary

For those seeking a truly 
personalised look, our innovative 
collection of interchangeable 
cabinet hardware, MIX, gives you 
more control over your design and 
now extends to a range of bold 
bathroom accessories.
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MIX Plain Large Hook With Horizontal Plate

Centres (C)

88mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX3/H/HOOK/106

Projection (P)

64mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

22mm

Plate Length (PL)

106mm

Length (L)

70mm

MIX Plain Hand Towel Rail With Plate

Centres (C)

344mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX3/HTRAIL/250

Projection (P)

95mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

19mm

Plate Length (PL)

362mm

Length (L)

326mm

MIX Plain Large Hook With Vertical Plate

Centres (C)

88mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

Code

MIX3/V/HOOK/106

Projection (P)

64mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

22mm

Plate Length (PL)

106mm

Length (L)

70mm

C

PL

PW

L

P

C

BD
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BD
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MIX Plain Bath Towel Rail With Plate

Centres (C)

518mm

668mm

Plate Width (PW)

35mm

35mm

Code

MIX3/BTRAIL/450

MIX3/BTRAIL/600

Projection (P)

90mm

90mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

19mm

19mm

Plate Length (PL)

536mm

686mm

Length (L)

500mm

650mm

L

P

C

PL

PW

BD



In-situ photographed in our aged brass (BEL) and matt black (MBL) finishes. Product photographed in our aged nickel (NBP) and aged brass (BEL) finishes.

MIX Diamond Knurled Cabinet Knob

Code

MIX1/KNOBONLY/32

Projection (P)

29mm

Diameter (D)

32mm

Base (B)

10mm

MIX 
Diamond 
collection
Contemporary

‘Made by us. Mixed by you.’

The MIX collection is 
an innovative range of 
interchangeable cabinet hardware 
that gives you more control over 
your design.
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MIX Diamond Knurled Single Horizontal Wall Hook

Code

MIX1/H/HOOK/84

Centres (C)

66mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Projection (P)

38mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

84mm

MIX Diamond Knurled Single Vertical Wall Hook

Code

MIX1/V/HOOK/84

Centres (C)

66mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Projection (P)

38mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

84mm

MIX Diamond Knurled T-bar Handle & Backplate

Centres (C)

83mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Code

MIX1T/65

Projection (P)

38mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

101mm

P

C PL

PW

C

P

P

MIX Diamond Knurled Cabinet Knob & Backplate

Code

MIX1/54

MIX1/128

MIX1/192

Centres (C)

54mm

128mm

192mm

Projection (P)

34mm

34mm

34mm

Diameter (D)

32mm

32mm

32mm

Plate Length (PL)

80mm

154mm

218mm 

D

C

P

PL

PW

Plate Width (PW)

25mm

25mm

25mm

PW

BD

C

BD

PL

PW

BD

Length (L)

65mm

Length (L)

48mm

Length (L)

48mm

L

PL

L

L



MIX Diamond Knurled Cabinet Handle & Backplate

Code

MIX1/PULL/128

MIX1/160

MIX1/224

MIX1/288

MIX1/APP/384

MIX1/APP/608

Centres (C)

128mm

160mm

224mm

288mm

384mm

608mm

Plate Width (PW)

25mm

25mm

32mm

32mm

35mm

35mm

Projection (P)

39mm

39mm

42mm

42mm

56mm

56mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

11mm

11mm

14mm

14mm

18mm

18mm

Plate Length (PL)

198mm

230mm

310mm

374mm

470mm

694mm

P

PL

PW

BD

C

 MIX Diamond Knurled Cabinet Handle

Centres (C)

128mm

160mm

224mm

288mm

384mm

608mm

Code

MIX1/PULLONLY/128

MIX1/PULLONLY/160

MIX1/PULLONLY/224

MIX1/PULLONLY/288

MIX1/PULLONLY/APP/384

MIX1/PULLONLY/APP/608

Projection (P)

34mm

34mm

37mm

37mm

50mm

50mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

11mm

11mm

14mm

14mm

18mm

18mm

Length (L)

170mm

202mm

274mm

338mm

434mm

658mm

Base (B)

8.5mm

8.5mm

8.5mm

8.5mm

12mm

12mm

P

L
BD

C
B

L

Length (L)

170mm

202mm

274mm

338mm

434mm

658mm
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MIX Diamond Knurled Wall Hook Rack

Centres (C1)

108mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Code

MIX1/HOOK/384

Projection (P)

38mm

Plate Length (PL)

384mm

Centres (C2)

150mm

PL

PW

C1 C2 C1

Centres (C1)

108mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Code

MIX1/HOOK/684

Projection (P)

38mm

Plate Length (PL)

684mm

Centres (C2)

150mm

PL

C1 C2C2C2 C1

PW

P

P



In-situ photographed in our aged brass (BEL) finish. Product photographed in our aged nickel (NBP) and aged brass (BEL) finishes.

MIX Straight Knurled Cabinet Knob

Code

MIX2/KNOBONLY/32

Projection (P)

29mm

Diameter (D)

32mm

Base (B)

10mm

MIX 
Straight 
collection
Contemporary

‘Made by us. Mixed by you.’

The MIX collection is 
an innovative range of 
interchangeable cabinet hardware 
that gives you more control over 
your design.
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P
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MIX Straight Knurled Single Horizontal Wall Hook

Code

MIX2/H/HOOK/84

Centres (C)

66mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Projection (P)

38mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

84mm

MIX Straight Knurled Single Vertical Wall Hook

Code

MIX2/V/HOOK/84

Centres (C)

66mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Projection (P)

38mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

84mm

MIX Straight Knurled T-bar Handle & Backplate

Code

MIX2T/65

Centres (C)

83mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Projection (P)

38mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

101mm

P

C

C

P

P

MIX Straight Knurled Cabinet Knob & Backplate

Code

MIX2/54

MIX2/128

MIX2/192

Centres (C)

54mm

128mm

192mm

Projection (P)

34mm

34mm

34mm

Diameter (D)

32mm

32mm

32mm

Plate Length (PL)

80mm

154mm

218mm 

D

C

P

PL

PW

Plate Width (PW)

25mm

25mm

25mm

PW

BD

PL

PW

BD

C

BD

PL

PW

PL

Length (L)

65mm

Length (L)

48mm

Length (L)

48mm

L

L

L



MIX Straight Knurled Cabinet Handle & Backplate

Code

MIX2/PULL/128

MIX2/160

MIX2/224

MIX2/288

MIX2/APP/384

MIX2/APP/608

Centres (C)

128mm

160mm

224mm

288mm

384mm

608mm

Projection (P)

39mm

39mm

42mm

42mm

56mm

56mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

11mm

11mm

14mm

14mm

18mm

18mm

Plate Length (PL)

198mm

230mm

310mm

374mm

470mm

694mm

P

PL

PW

BD

C

 MIX Straight Knurled Cabinet Handle

Centres (C)

128mm

160mm

224mm

288mm

384mm

608mm

Code

MIX2/PULLONLY/128

MIX2/PULLONLY/160

MIX2/PULLONLY/224

MIX2/PULLONLY/288

MIX2/PULLONLY/APP/384

MIX2/PULLONLY/APP/608

Projection (P)

34mm

34mm

37mm

37mm

50mm

50mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

11mm

11mm

14mm

14mm

18mm

18mm

Length (L)

170mm

202mm

274mm

338mm

434mm

658mm

Base (B)

8.5mm

8.5mm

8.5mm

8.5mm

12mm

12mm

P

L
BD

C
B

L

Length (L)

170mm

202mm

274mm

338mm

434mm

658mm

Plate Width (PW)

25mm

25mm

32mm

32mm

35mm

35mm
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MIX Straight Knurled Wall Hook Rack

Centres (C1)

108mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Code

MIX2/HOOK/384

Projection (P)

38mm

Plate Length (PL)

384mm

Centres (C2)

150mm

PL

PW

C1 C2 C1

Centres (C1)

108mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Code

MIX2/HOOK/684

Projection (P)

38mm

Plate Length (PL)

684mm

Centres (C2)

150mm

PL

C1 C2C2C2 C1

PW

P

P



In-situ and product photographed in our aged nickel (NBP) and aged brass (BEL) finishes.

MIX Plain Cabinet Knob

Code

MIX3/KNOBONLY/32

Projection (P)

29mm

Diameter (D)

32mm

Base (B)

10mm

MIX Plain 
collection
Contemporary

‘Made by us. Mixed by you.’

The MIX collection is 
an innovative range of 
interchangeable cabinet hardware 
that gives you more control over 
your design.

D

P

B



MIX Plain Single Horizontal Wall Hook

Code

MIX3/H/HOOK/84

Centres (C)

66mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Projection (P)

38mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

84mm

MIX Plain Single Vertical Wall Hook

Code

MIX3/V/HOOK/84

Centres (C)

66mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Projection (P)

38mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

84mm

MIX Plain T-bar Handle & Backplate

Code

MIX3T/65

Centres (C)

83mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Projection (P)

38mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

16mm

Plate Length (PL)

101mm

P

C

PLC

PW

BD

P

P

MIX Plain Cabinet Knob & Backplate

Code

MIX3/54

MIX3/128

MIX3/192

Centres (C)

54mm

128mm

192mm

Projection (P)

34mm

34mm

34mm

Diameter (D)

32mm

32mm

32mm

Plate Length (PL)

80mm

154mm

218mm 

D

C

P

PL

PW

Plate Width (PW)

25mm

25mm

25mm

BD

PL

PW

PL

PW

BD

C

Length (L)

65mm

Length (L)

48mm

Length (L)

48mm

L

L

L



MIX Plain Cabinet Handle & Backplate

Code

MIX3/PULL/128

MIX3/160

MIX3/224

MIX3/288

MIX3/APP/384

MIX3/APP/608

Centres (C)

128mm

160mm

224mm

288mm

384mm

608mm

Plate Width (PW)

25mm

25mm

32mm

32mm

35mm

35mm

Projection (P)

39mm

39mm

42mm

42mm

56mm

56mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

11mm

11mm

14mm

14mm

18mm

18mm

Plate Length (PL)

198mm

230mm

310mm

374mm

470mm

694mm

P

PL

PW

BD

C

 MIX Plain Cabinet Handle

Centres (C)

128mm

160mm

224mm

288mm

384mm

608mm

Code

MIX3/PULLONLY/128

MIX3/PULLONLY/160

MIX3/PULLONLY/224

MIX3/PULLONLY/288

MIX3/PULLONLY/APP/384

MIX3/PULLONLY/APP/608

Projection (P)

34mm

34mm

37mm

37mm

50mm

50mm

Bar Diameter (BD)

11mm

11mm

14mm

14mm

18mm

18mm

Length (L)

170mm

202mm

274mm

338mm

434mm

658mm

Base (B)

8.5mm

8.5mm

8.5mm

8.5mm

12mm

12mm

P

L
BD

C
B

L

Length (L)

170mm

202mm

274mm

338mm

434mm

658mm
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MIX Plain Wall Hook Rack

Centres (C1)

108mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Code

MIX3/HOOK/384

Projection (P)

38mm

Plate Length (PL)

384mm

Centres (C2)

150mm

PL

PW

C1 C2 PC1

Centres (C1)

108mm

Plate Width (PW)

32mm

Code

MIX3/HOOK/684

Projection (P)

38mm

Plate Length (PL)

684mm

Centres (C2)

150mm

PL

C1 C2C2C2 C1

PW

P


